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8 February 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RAT KITS FOR WEEKS 4-5 
 
We are due to receive another shipment of Rapid Antigen Test Kits this week and will need to 
distribute these to parents/carers for use in Weeks 4 and 5 of this term. 
 
Each child will receive four (4) tests to be conducted on Mondays and Wednesdays.  Please 
complete the slip below indicating your preference for receiving RATs from the school.  We can send 
test kits home in student bags, however, this will require parental permission. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Matt Carter 
Principal 
 

 
GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL 

 

RAT KITS FOR WEEKS 4-5 
 
 
Please indicate your preference below: 
 

❑ I would like to receive RAT Kits and give permission for my child/ren to bring these home. 

 

❑ I would like to receive RAT Kits and would like to pick them up from the school.  Please select a 

time below:  
 

❑ Wednesday 8.30–9.00 am 

❑ Wednesday 3.15–4.00 pm 

❑ Thursday 8.30–9.00 am 

❑ Thursday 3.15–4.00 pm 

❑ Friday 8.30–9.00 am 

 

❑ I do not want to be supplied with RAT Kits from the school. 

 
Parent/Carer Name:  ______________________________     Date:  _____/_____/__________ 
 
Parent/Carer Signature:  ______________________________ 


